Positive Behaviour for Learning





The most recent Fortnightly Focus has been 'Solve problems with reason and compromise'. This has been explicitly taught in a variety of ways in class and at whole school and year level parades. Being able to ask for help,

compromise on an issue and calm down when something doesn't go as they expect, are some of the skills our students are continuing to develop. Students have been role-playing, designing posters and discussing better ways to solve issues. Giving home and school reminders to solve problems calmly and respectfully, will support our learners to continue displaying the expected Safe, Respectful and Responsible behaviours.

75 Star Reward

At the End of Week 5 our students celebrated the 75 Star Reward time with their classmates. They were involved in board games and outdoor activities, technology and craft. All the students who received 75 Stars participated and it was fun for the teachers and students to enjoy these activities together.



Art in a Suitcase

Recently we had the pleasure of offering some of our students the opportunity to participate in an "Art in a Suitcase" workshop. The artist who came to our school, Cath Meharry, was excited to teach our Year 3 and 4 students some new skills. The focus of the workshop was exploring colour, pattern and line using watercolour spray and painting and line work. The students engaged in a variety of techniques to create a finished work of Art, which they were able to take home to keep. This exciting activity was well received by our students who were eager to learn and worked well, listening to the artist who was organised by the Perc Tucker Gallery. Cath Meharry sent the school the following message, which is a compliment to the students involved.

"It was lovely working with your students during the two workshops. The students were enthusiastic and created some wonderful work showing their creative flair in working through the focus of "layering" with water colour. Thank you again for being part of this exciting project."

Thank you to Perc Tucker Gallery and the wonderful Cath Meharry for allowing our students to participate in this great activity.

